
 
  

 Happy Valentine’s to you and your family!  
February also means it’s registration time! To our current families at 

the centre, registration opens on Monday, February 13th if you are requiring 
a registration package, please send Miss Darcy an e-mail and we will send 
home a registration package in your child’s backpack.  This also includes if 
you have other children in your family you wish to enroll.   

To the Public, our registration opens at our Open House on Thursday, 
February 23rd, 3:45-6:30 p.m.  Once registration opens to the public, we 
enroll children on a first come first serve basis.  Please feel free to spread the 
word with families and friends and/or share your experiences about our 
program with a new family.  

 

Tyndall Park Playschool Newsletter 

Learning THEMES 
Feb 6-10 Letters I & J 
Feb 13-17 Letter K & L 
Feb 20 CENTRE CLOSED 
Feb 21-24 Letters M & N 
Feb 27- March 3 Letters O & P 



 
 

 
  

 
If you would be willing to come in and help us out, please reply to this email and what days 

you would be available to come out.   

 
STAFF ACKNOWLEDGEMENT AND CONGRATULATIONS  

We would like to Congratulate Miss Cherry on her completion of her Early Childhood 
Educator Program at Red River College.  The two years had seemed to fly by, and it was an 
honour of being able to have you become an ECE II while at our centre.  You shared your 
learning and new ideas with our centre, and made our centre a better place for the children 
in our care.  We are very proud of you and wish you all the greatest endeavours life can 
bring your way! 

We would like to also celebrate Miss Tricia, this month marks 30 years of dedicated 
service to the child care industry.  In those 30 years we cannot begin to imagine the number 
of lives you have touched, and little minds you have helped shape in that time.  You love for 
what you do and the love you give to the children in your care is timeless.  Congratulations 
of 30 years in childcare and still coming to work with a smile on your face and a passion for 
what you do.  We are very lucky to have you on our team, and here to support the children 
and families in our care.  Happy 30 Years of being an amazing ECE! 

FUNDRAISER  

Thank-you for your generous donation of gift cards we are excited to share that we 
have received a value of $825 worth of gift cards.  There will be three prizes to win, top prize 
of $450 worth of gift cards, a second prize of $250 worth of gift cards and a third prize of 
$125 worth of gift cards.    

We are in the process of applying for our license, and then having our raffle tickets 
printed. Once printed we will send home a booklet to each family.  Each booklet will contain 
25 tickets worth $2.00 each. If you require additional booklets, please feel free to ask.  We 
print 4000 tickets in total.    

 VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY 

We are wondering if there are any parents that would 
be interested in volunteering your time in the afternoon, 
starting Monday, January 30th.  We are hoping to find a 
volunteer or two that would be willing to come to the centre at 
3:00-3:15pm to help us get the children dressed in their snow 
suits and ready to go home. 
 



 
 

  

STAY CONNECTED 
Website: https://tyndallparkplayschool.com/ 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/Tyndall-Park-Playschool-Co-Op-101430647930621/ 
Email: tyndallparkplayschool@hotmail.com  
Phone Number: (204)633-9027 

https://tyndallparkplayschool.com/
https://www.facebook.com/Tyndall-Park-Playschool-Co-Op-101430647930621/


  



 
 

-February 13th and 14th Valentine’s Day Parties 

-February 20th CENTRE CLOSED-Louis Riel Day 

-March 16th and 17th St Patrick’s Day Fun  

Remember to wear green 

-March 27th to 31st CENTRE CLOSED- Spring Break 

-April 7th CENTRE CLOSED- Good Friday 

-May 22nd CENTRE CLOSED- Victoria Day 

-June 15th GRADUATION PARTY  


